Milford & District U3SA Monthly E-Newsletter: November 2020
Dear Members,

As we suspected the country has been placed back in a lockdown
situation for at least the next month. This means that face-to-face
meetings are no longer permitted. So for the meanwhile our U3A
must resort to virtual meetings. These all take place on Zoom and |
hope by now most of you have mastered the technology with the
help of more savvy family members.

If you look at our programme on the Milford & District website you
can see which groups are meeting on-line, and the joy of this
situation is that numbers are not limited as they would be meeting in
a hall. So now is definitely the time when you might like to try out an
interest group which was previously unavailable!

If you want to try a new group just contact the leader and ask for
your email to be added to the list to receive the Zoom link then you
are good to go!

The Monthly Talk on FRIDAY November 13" at 2pm

Naturally we cannot meet at Milford Village Hall, but the talk will
take place online via Zoom for those of you who would like to try it.
All members will receive the Zoom link the day before. If you want to
join the meeting just click on the link after 1.45 on the day and you
will be let into the session in time for the 2pm start.

The talk will be given by Mr Brian Freeland on the subject of:
“Cardinal de Richelieu and His Holy City”

Last month over 50 members joined in the online talk, which was a
very encouraging start, so we hope that more of you might join us
this time, especially now that we are confined to our homes for most
of the day!

Jan Honeysett
(Tel. 01483 429615 secretary@milford-u3a.org.uk)




